
 

 

Announcement!!! 

 

Martin Foot and Ankle, The Right 

Shoe’s parent company, is going to be 

joining WellSpan Health as of August 

2025.  Unfortunately, as part of this 

transition, The Right Shoe in both 

locations will be closing.  Beginning 

May 8, all in stock product will be 

offered at 50% off retail pricing.  No 

additional discounts apply.  All 

currently placed special orders will be 

at current retail pricing with no sale 

discounts applied, as they are being 

ordered in specifically for individuals.   

All sales final- no exceptions.    


